
Please Donate to the Block 42 Clean up
We need your help to clean up Block 42. 
Even though the Topaz Museum has been closed since March, the Topaz Mu-
seum Board has accomplished a major objective: to obtain Block 42, the last six 
acres of the Topaz site! We now own all 640 acres!

To make that happen, a local businessman who wishes to remain anonymous 
traded his property, valued over $40,000, to the owner of Block 42, and then 
donated those six acres to the Topaz Museum Board. Now the entire Topaz 
camp site is owned by the Board. 

However, the acreage is covered with junk and refuse that needs to be hauled 
away at great expense. 

Please donate to the Topaz Museum to help repair the damage to Block 42.

We must haul five trailer houses and several campers away.

Glass, metal, and junk unrelated to Topaz must be picked up. 

We will also remove fencing that is not historic.

As Block 42 is now, it is misleading regarding the history of Topaz and danger-
ous to visitors. Cleaning that block is imperative. We have received a grant from 
the Great Basin Heritage Area, but that grant will not cover all expenses.

Other projects inside the Topaz Museum include construction of new exhibit 
cabinets, preservation of cement pieces constructed at Topaz, conservation of 
artwork, and upkeep on the building.  

Your donations will help with all of these projects.

Please use the enclosed envelope to remit your donation or go to our website 
topazmuseum.org to donate online.

Watch for the 2021 newsletter that will be mailed soon.

Topaz Museum, P.O. Box 241
55 West Main, Delta, UT 84624 
435-864-2514
topazmuseum@frontiernet.net
topazmuseum.org

You can make sure the Topaz Museum continues to educate students  
and visitors about the history of Topaz. Please give generously.

55 W Main St, PO Box 241, Delta, UT 84624

(435) 864-2514

Find us on Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/Topaz-Japanese-American-Internment-Camp-Museum-147143056629



